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As an educator, my top priority is the safety of my students. Yet, our current system 

fails to ensure that firearms are sold responsibly. In Oregon, we have over 2,000 gun 

dealers, yet only a fraction are inspected each year. When inspections do occur, a 

troubling number reveal serious violations—like selling guns without background 

checks. 

 

This lack of oversight puts our students and communities at risk. We need stronger 

enforcement, regular inspections, and accountability for those who break the law. I 

urge lawmakers to pass this bill and take real steps to make Oregon safer for our 

children and students. 


